
Kenosha Water Utility tests show clean, high quality water

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
June 12, 2024
For further information contact:
Melissa Arnot Assistant General Manager 
Kenosha Water Utility
4401 Green Bay Rd 
Kenosha, WI 53144
T: 262-653-4331 

KENOSHA – When you drink Kenosha tap water, you’re drinking clean, high quality water. 
Kenosha’s drinking water meets or exceeds all state and federal water quality standards. The
Kenosha Water Utility’s state certified laboratory tests Kenosha’s drinking water more than
10,000 times per year.  The results of the tests are summarized in the consumer confidence
report (CCR).  

The 2023 CCR Data that is required by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources is
available in many locations, including local libraries, museums, Kenosha County Health
Department, and community centers such as the Boys & Girls Club of Kenosha, Salvation
Army, Shalom Center, St. Mark’s Outreach Center and Kenosha Achievement Center.

The report also is available by calling 262-653-4331, or online at the following website:
https://www.kenosha.org/images/water/currentCCR.pdf.  We encourage anyone that may
have a lead water service to reach out to us to find out more information on our lead
programs.  

Este informe contiene información importante acerca de su agua potable. Haga que alguien
lo traduzca para usted, o hable con alguien que lo entienda.

https://www.kenosha.org/departments/water-utility/reports#annual-water-quality

